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Department of Engineering and Planning

January 18, 2024
Board of Public Works & Safety

RE: Woodfield Ponte Section 2A and 2B Subdivision Plat
Members:

Please be informed that Arbor Homes received approval from the Plan Commission to plat 118 single family lots on 51.861 acres to be known as Woodfield Pointe Section 2A & 2B on April 29, 2022. 

Staff recommends approval of the Secondary Plat, the Subdivision Agreement, and the Improvement surety as submitted.  

Respectfully,

Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director

10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140-2364  (317) 477-4320  Fax:  (317) 477-4321

[image: image1.jpg]